
MBCA HUDDLE 
PROMOTING BASKETBALL IN THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

What is the huddle?  

The MBCA is starting a new event.  We are calling them MBCA Huddles.  We are 
hosting one in each region of the state as a way for coaches to share ideas, learn, and 
promote basketball in our regions. 

When and Where? 

The Southeast region is hosting a huddle on Oct. 29th in Dexter at the Hickory Log 
restaurant at 11:00 AM.   

We will share X’s and O’s in general in open discussion.  Opportunities will be 
presented for coaches who wish to serve in the MBCA in roles such as all-state 
representatives. 

With the assistance of our area officials’ assignor, this meeting will also entail time with 
the SEBO officiating members.  We will hear from officials who will discuss their 
interpretations, as well as what they are looking for regarding defenders on and off the 
ball.  Opportunities to discuss what is a foul?, what is legal?, and defending the post.  
All questions are welcome.  

 Who? 

All coaches are invited.  Bring ideas, questions, and discussion items.   

Hope to see you there! 


